
5/29/2020   Parent Link School Reopening information 

 

Hello, Lake Forest families. This is your principal, Sharon Boyd. I'm calling to keep 

you informed about the upcoming school year. 

The health, safety and well-being of our students and staff remain our highest 

priorities during this time of uncertainty due to the coronavirus pandemic. Barring 

any significant, conflicting guidance received at a later date, District schools, including 

Lake Forest Elementary, will open for the 2020-2021 school year. We understand 

families have varying needs and we are working to create options to best meet them.  

I encourage all of our families to tune in to the June 16 School Board Workshop to 

learn more about the schooling models under consideration for next school year. 

Options to continue with enhanced e-learning that keeps our students connected to 

our school, opportunities for blended learning, and concepts for onsite instruction 

will be among the topics discussed in greater detail by our school board.  

If you have not done so already, please take the time to complete the District’s 

School Reopening Survey. Log on to our website at 

www.lakeforest.browardschools.com to access the survey. 

Your contributions and feedback are essential and will be solicited throughout 

this planning phase. We will send regular communications to you for your input. 

We look forward to our continued partnership as we bring this school year to a 

close and prepare for the opening of the 2020-2021 school year. Have a nice 

evening. 

 

 


